Loopholes in the gun law recap

A new law has been voted in Colorado to regulate the sale and possession of guns. This law bans high-capacity ammunition magazines and requires stricter background checks for all firearms’ sales.

The pro-gun people interviewed in the video say that guns are not the only form of violence and that it is possible to harm someone without using a gun. For one of them, the problem is not the gun but the person using it. Another person says that this law is unconstitutional and that the politicians who voted this law are traitors since the Second Amendment explicitly says that the right to bear arm shall not be infringed.

The last man who is interviewed, on the other hand, supports gun control laws. He lost his son in the columbine shooting in 1999. Since then he has been fighting for more regulation in order to fill the loopholes in the existing laws.

The situation in Colorado is particularly interesting because Colorado is a Purple State, a State where the Democrats and the Republicans have similar levels of support by voters. Therefore, this law can set an example for the rest of the country.

